
To the Student Body, 
 
We acknowledge the considerable challenges that have arisen as a result of the recent staffing 
optimization measures. The University has been compelled to reduce costs and, consequently, 
embarked on a restructuring initiative which led to the elimination of certain positions. While 
we concur that the restructuring of these positions was necessary, we are of the opinion that a 
comprehensive evaluation of the administrative framework is essential, encompassing not only 
the student-facing roles but also those in higher administration. 
 
We firmly believe in our institution's tradition of embracing change as long as it upholds 
principles of fairness and equality. It is in this spirit that we seek an equitable and balanced 
approach to the current situation. It is our hope that the principles of fairness and equity that 
are intrinsic to Lyndon University's identity will be reflected in the ongoing optimization process. 
 
With the utmost respect and commitment to the values that define our university, we remain 
dedicated to ensuring that the welfare and interests of the entire university community are 
upheld. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lyndon Student Government Association 
 


